
    

 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Elke Doom, City Manager; Valdez City Council; Sheri Pierce, City Clerk 

 

FROM:  Bart Hinkle, Chief of Police 

  

RE: Alaskan Greenery Renewal Application 

 

DATE:  July 12, 2018 

 

On July 11th (2018), I received notice from the City Clerk that Alaskan Greenery was 

seeking renewal of his Marijuana Cultivation License (number 10043). 

 

Alaskan Greenery has been conducting business as a licensed cultivation facility in 

Valdez for approximately 2 years.  During that time I have conducted a handful of 

investigations (separate and distinct from the inspections conducted by AMCO), and 

corresponded with the owner of the business (Mr. Liljedahl) on numerous occasions. 

 

I have not observed any violations during the inspections, nor have I received notice from 

AMCO of any violations they may have observed.  Alaskan Greenery continues to 

operate in a manner that meets or exceeds industry regulations.   

 

To date, we have not received any complaints from nearby residents regarding an odor of 

marijuana emanating from Alaskan Greenery.  Nor has the Valdez Police Department 

received complaints regarding any other violations by Alaskan Greenery, or needed to 

respond to the facility location. 

 

I see no reasonable grounds to protest the renewal of Alaskan Greenery’s license. 

 

 

                      


